
 

 

 

 

School day: 8.55am – 1.35pm/2.35pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact 
Information 

 

Email: 
holyfamilydunedin@gmail.com 

 

 

Nov 4 
Teacher Day 

 Phone 
01-2809242 

 

Website: 
www.holyfamilyschool.ie 
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Book Fair  

   News………………….  A huge thank you to all 

   for making our school Book Fair a great success! 

   The school will receive commission of €426 to 

   buy books for our school library.  
 

Welcome to our Newsletter 
 

           Some Important Dates  

                                     

 

Service of Light: Thursday, April 23
rd

 @ 8pm 

 

Confirmation: Saturday, April 25
th

 @ 11.30am 

 

First Holy Communion: Saturday, May 16
th

 @ 

11.30am 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Holy Family Herald  
 

I’M ON TIME AND IN MY LINE!!!!!!! 

We have a new reward system to encourage children to 

arrive on time. Each morning each class will line up on 

their YELLOW line on the yard; the class with most 

pupils in their line will be rewarded. Each morning will 

be recorded and the class with the best record will be 

rewarded on Fridays. 

 

 FARM SUPPLIES 

 

The new school shop will open next week. This shop 

will be run by the pupils from 6
th

 class. The Farm 

Supplies Shop will be open on Tuesday’s from 12.30-

12.45. Prices are very competitive! 

Price list: 

 

Sum Copy (3
rd

- 6
th

 ) – 70c 

Writing Copy (Senior Infants) – 40c 

Writing Copy (1
st
 & 2

nd
 class) – 40c 

Writing Copy  (3
rd

 – 6
th

 ) – 70c 

Rulers wooden 12” – 40c 

Faber Triangular Pencils – 50c 

HB Pencil -20c 

Double Metal Sharpeners – 80c 

Single Metal Sharpeners – 50c 

Maths Set - €1.70 
                        

 

Maureen Cahill (Chairperson Carrick-Brennan 

Credit Union), Mary Rose Kennedy (Carrick 

Brennan C.U.) presenting the Principal, Mr. 

Kirwan with a cheque for €500 towards purchasing 

Tablet Computers for our school. A huge thank 

you to Carrick Brennan Credit Union for their 

support. 

 

We hope to purchase Tablets in the very near 

future, watch this space……………………… 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

              NOW ENROLLING FOR SEPTEMBER 2015     

 

 

 

 

 

Healthy Cooking: Mondays 9 - 11am 

 Flower Arranging: Tuesdays 11.30 – 12.30pm 

Hair & Beauty: Wednesdays 11.30 – 1pm 

Yoga: Thursday 9 – 10am 

 

 

 

 
 

                                                                           

 

 

  
  

Tree Planting 

Ceremony 

 

SAFETY NOTICE: 

 
THE SCHOOL CAR 

PARK IS FOR STAFF 

ONLY. 

For the safety of your 

children, parents are 

asked not to drive into 

or park on school 

grounds.  

                                                       

 
 
All donations on the day will be greatly 

appreciated. 

So get baking!!! 

                     SANTRY SPORTS: 

Trials for field and track events will take place on 

Monday, & Tuesday, May 25
th
 & 26

th
. Our athletes 

will start training for these events next week during 

school time. 

 

 

 

      Just a reminder to parents: 

If you have any issues concerning your child, 

please make an appointment with the class 

teacher who will be more than willing to 

discuss any issues with you. 
 

The PTA will be 

holding a Cake Sale on 

Thursday, April 30
th
 in 

aid of the School 

Development Fund 

Help raise money for our 

school by donating 

unwanted clothes. Bags can 

be left in the school hall. 

Wednesday, April 22
nd

 

Clothes Collection. 

 

       REMINDER: 

Please return all 

Trócaire boxes by 

Wednesday, April 22
nd

. 

 

Please check out our 

fantastic new Website 

for further news. 

www.holyfamilyschool.ie 


